
Night works
Bowen Hills

Why? Queensland Rail will install stairs for operational and maintenance purposes at 
Bowen Hills station. The stairs will not be accessible to customers and will not 
impact on customer access to Bowen Hills station.

When?
Works will be occurring between 10pm and 4am the next day, each night between:  

•	 Monday 11 and Friday 15 March

•	 Sunday 7 and Friday 12 April.

Where? Works will be occurring at Bowen Hills station. Access to the rail corridor will be 
from Rosetta Street, Fortitude Valley. Residents may notice an increase in trucks 
and machinery.

Location of works in the corridor

Bowen Hills station

Rosetta Street
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Every effort will be made to carry out these works with respect for our valued neighbours. We apologise for 
any inconvenience and thank you for your patience as we work to improve our network. 

Works may be subject to change due to weather conditions and operational requirements.

If you would like to receive electronic copies of our works notices, please sign up at 
queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification

For more information, call 13 16 17 or email customerfeedback@qr.com.au

QR access gate to rail corridor 

http://queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification
tel:+61131617
mailto:mailto:customerfeedback%40qr.com.au?subject=

